Arthur Doak

From: Justin Asher <justin@munn-reese.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 10:44 AM

To: Arthur Doak

Subject: North Charleston, SC - License Application BLED-20140723ACT
Mr. Doak,

Per our phone call, please note a typo on the Form 302-FM Antenna Make/Model.

We incorrectly listed the antenna as a Jampro "JMCP-6(DA)". The correct model number should be a Jampro "JMPC-
6(DA)".

| can confirm that this is a typo on our part with the correct Jampro "JMPC-6(DA)" designation being noted throughout
the attached Antenna Proof of Performance.

Thank you for picking up on this and correcting this on our behalf. Please let us know if you need anything more.

Justin Asher
Munn-Reese, Inc.



